
 
 
Date: November 3rd, 2020 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Your company is currently registered as an EDI sender in Louisiana. Per our announcement on 
June 24th of this year, Louisiana is currently modernizing its Trading Partner Profile (TPP) system 
and has asked all Trading Partners to re-register their profile using the new system. The system 
may be found as follows: 

• Portal: https://lwcedi.info/register  
• Registration Instructions (PDF): https://lwcedi.info/reg-instructions   

All Trading Partners have been asked to re-register by Monday, October 19th, 2020.  
 
According to our records, your company has not re-registered their TPP in the new system. 
Please re-register in the new registration no later than Friday December 4th, 2020. 
 
Any Trading Partner that does not re-register by the 12/04/2020 deadline will have their TPP 
deactivated and will be unable to submit EDI on new or existing claims until their profile is re-
registered.  
 
Please make preparations to re-register before the deadline or confirm that you no longer wish 
to send EDI in our jurisdiction or have registered under a different sender.  
 
Please contact the Louisiana at lwcedi@lwc.la.gov if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Louisiana Records Management Section 
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